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January 13, 2015 

Mr. Jeff Koerner, Environmental Administrator 
Office of Permitting and Compliance 
Division of Air Resource Management 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS#5500 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
via e-mail to Jeff.Koernn@dep.state.fl.us 

Farzie Shelton, ChE; REM 

Associate GM Technical Support 

RE: Lakeland Electric- C.D. Mcintosh, Jr. Power Plant (ID No. 1050004) 

Withdrawal of Request for Extension of Time for Compliance with MATS 

Dear Jeff: 

Considering that the Department has issued the final air construction permit 1050004-038-AC on 
January 9, 2015 for upgrades to the existing wet flue gas desulfurization (FGD) system for 
Mcintosh Unit 3, Lakeland Electric would like to withdraw its request for extension of time for 
compliance with MATS that was submitted to the Department on December 17, 2014. As a 
reminder, Lakeland Electric submitted the extension request since at that time it appeared that the 
fmal permit 1050004-038-AC would not be issued in time (due to Sierra Club's comments and 
public hearing request) for Lakeland Electric to conduct the necessary work on Unit 3 FGD prior 
to the MATS compliance date. 

Lakeland Electric appreciates your efforts in the issuance of this air construction permit. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Nedin Bahtic of my staff at 
nedin.bahtic@lakelandelectric.com or (863) 834-8180. 

Sincerely, ;:7 

~---
Farzie Shelton 

cc: David Read, FDEP, David.Read@dep.state.fl.us 
Justin Green, FDEP, Justin.B.Green@dep.state.fl.us 
Ken Kosky, Golder Associates, Ken_Kosky@golder.com 
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